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Our new topic is... 
 

This half term we are going to be learning all 
about refugees, looking at where they come 
from, why they make the decision to move 
and how the community can support them 
and their families. As a school we are going 
to hold a donation day where we are going to 
donate different items to Oldham  
Foodbank. 

Reminders 
Please make sure your child brings their book bag on their 

READING DAY and that you share your child’s book 
with them at home and write in their home school read-
ing diaries. It is very important that your child reads at 
home and comes into school on time so they are able to 
read before 9 o’clock. 

The children will continue to receive English and Maths home-
work weekly, as well as CGP homework in preparation for Sats. 
Please would you remind your child that this homework is  
expected to be handed in on the due date.  
 



In Literacy 
In Literacy this half term the children will be reading a 
range of books around the topic of refugees. We are going to 
be reading The Arrival, The Island, Journey and My name is 

not Refugee. The children will be writing a range of genres such as:  
persuasive letters, narratives and diary entries.  
 

How you can help at home…. 
Support your child with their big write/extended write homework 
that they get weekly so that when they do their big write/extended 
write on a Friday they will be as prepared as they can be.  
Ask you child about the book they are reading in English and  
question them about the characters and the plot. 

In Numeracy 
 

The children are continuing to learn maths in a variety 
of ways. We are going to be doing a lot of work on  
reasoning and problem solving, ready for our Sats. As 

well as this, we are going to be practicing our arithmetic skills  
weekly.  
 

How you can help at home…. 
 Help your child practice their multiplications. Your child now has a 

TT Rockstars account where they can practice their multiplica-
tions that have been set for them. It is very important that they 
meet their deadlines on this. 

 Support your child with their weekly I AM LEARNING and CGP 
homework. 

 




